
#BeatTheBoredom2 
Are you in P7-S6? Fancy meeting new people? 

Want to build your confidence and gain new skills? 
Want to go out on trips? 

No plans during the October holidays? 

 
Earth in Common have recently had some anti-social behaviour 

issues within the croft and after asking Beat the Boredom group to 
be part of it they were straight on board! 

 
This is being run by Hibernian Community Foundation and 

Police Officers at Leith Police Station. 

 
 We anticipate the spaces to go quickly so please get your names in quickly! 

If you are interested, please contact PC Ferry in school or email: 
lcowan@hiberniancommunityfoundation.org.uk 

 

 
 


